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IN BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
MONDAY, FEBRUARY 28, 1994 

 
 

Present:  Chairman Judith A. Cope. 
 
 The Board of Selectmen meeting held tonight will consist of only the  Town Forum.   Due to the 
lateness in learning that only one Selectman would be present, a decision was made not to cancel the Town 
Forum because of the time needed to notify all participating parties. 
 
 It was announced that the following Public Hearings have been postponed and have been 
rescheduled for the Board of Selectmen meeting on March 14, 1994 at 7:30 and 7:45 p.m. respectively: 
 
  Consideration of application for transfer of the Restaurant License for the 
  Sale of All Alcoholic Beverages, under General Laws Ch. 138, sec. 12, from 
  Philip Magiannis, Owner, d/b/a Philip's Pizza, to Philip's Pizza & Restaurant, 
  Inc., Philip Magiannis, Manager, d/b/a Philip's Pizza & Restaurant Inc., for 
  property at 447 Boston Post Road. 
 
  Consideration of application of Country Variety & Deli, Inc., Gary J. Volante,   
 Manager, for a Package Goods Store License to Sell Wines and Malt Beverages, 
  under General Laws Chapter 138, sec. 15, at property located at 621C Boston Post 
  Road. 
 
 At 8:00 p.m. Chairman Cope convened the 210th Session of the Town Forum. 
 
 Following reports by the various Boards and Departments, Town Forum was adjourned, and 
refreshments and conversation were enjoyed by those present.  This Town Forum was televised over the 
local Cable network and a copy of the video tape is available by contacting the Selectmen's office. 
 
 Ursula Lyons, representing the Planning Board for tonight's Town Forum expressed the wishes of 
the Planning Board that the existing well located near Hop Brook on the future Dunkin Donuts' Site be 
preserved and incorporated in the future proposed site development. 
 
 
                                                                        Attest:________________________ 
                                                                                  Richard E. Thompson 
                                                                                  Executive Secretary-Clerk 
                                                                                    
 


